
 

 
 
May 4, 2011 
 
 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
We realize and understand that the community has been through a very difficult time since the incident 
that occurred in your neighborhood on April 30, 2011.   
 
During times of difficulty, it can feel like there is nowhere to turn, and that finding understanding is next 
to impossible. We want to extend our hand in support to all of those impacted during this traumatic event 
through the services we offer here at Victim Services Wellington.  We have provided support in our 
community for over 10years, offering immediate, practical and emotional support to victims of crime, 
trauma and tragic circumstance.  This past year the staff and volunteers directly contacted and supported 
over 1000 people of this community needing support while working through trauma or tragedy.   
 
Please pass on our contact information to any family or friends who may be struggling with feelings 
around what has happened. Please to call to get the support that is offered and needed…it takes a 
community to heal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Liz Kent  
Executive Director 
Victim Services Wellington 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


